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13th October 2020 

 

 

Email:  
 
 
 

Re: FOI request IE_FOI_383 
Dear , 
 

I refer to your request dated 09th July 2020 made under the Freedom of Information Act 2014, which 
was received on that date, for records held by Iarnród Éireann. 

 
Request: 
 

• Incident reports of all bike thefts at all stations between Hansfield and Broombridge 
 

 Response: 
 

According to what is recorded on AIM’s which is incidents that Gardaí requested CCTV for Bike Thefts 
or are incidents that were reported by Staff members at the time, the following is list of dates and 
locations of bike Thefts between Hansfield and Broombridge on the Maynooth Line: 

 

• 30/06/2018 – Broombridge 
• 17/07/2019 – From Train at Broombridge 
• 10/09/2019 – Coolmine 
• 30/0919 + 02/10?2019 – Clonsilla 
• 2/10/19 – 3/10/19 – Coolmine 
• 8/10/2019 – Ashtown 
• 2/12/2019 – Ashtown 
• 5/1/2020 – Clonsilla 
• 14/07/2020 – Clonsilla 

 

As I said above these are incidents we have recorded as a result of Garda requests or staff reports. 
There is a good chance there should be more incidents but if the person whose bike was stolen at any 
location didn’t report it to staff or the Gardai then it wasn’t recorded on our AIM’s system.  

 
Rights of appeal 
In the event that you are not happy with this decision you can make an appeal in relation to this matter, 
you can do so by writing to the FOI Unit, Corporate Communications, Iarnród Éireann Irish Rail, Connolly 
Station, Amiens St, Dublin 1 or by e-mail to foi@irishrail.ie.  You should make your appeal within 4 weeks 
(20 working days) from the date of this notification, where a day is defined as a working day excluding, 
the weekend and public holidays, however, the making of a late appeal may be permitted in appropriate 
circumstances.  



The appeal will involve a complete reconsideration of the matter by a more senior member of the staff of 
this body. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, please contact the FOI Officer on 

 or by email at foi@irishrail.ie 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Freedom of Information/Data Protection Executive 
 




